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I oppose this as it adds extra effort and time taken out of my career to complete. Why 

make something harder than it needs to be? If we change to in person voting, then I 

probably won't be voting. If the true intention is to make voting less accessible for 

everyone, then this is the bill to do it. If not, then keep it as is.  


